
Thanks to the generous donations from our St. Theresa parishioners, the Knights of Columbus col-
lected and delivered 4,525 lbs. of food this month.  Thank you to the youth group, baggers, and 
drivers for sorting and delivering all items.  The food was delivered for the first time to the Catho-
lic Charities’ new location in Sterling. 

Our next monthly food collection will be on February 20 and 21 for bag pick-up, and February 27 
and 28 for food drop-off. 
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